From: Lynn Latimer <lynnlatimer3251@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 8:28 AM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com>
Subject: Rezoning of CUP 2600

| recently received a letter from your office in regards to a rezoning in my neighborhood. CUP 2690Cross Plains /
Section 35. James and Priscella Laufenburg 8250 N Riley Road.

They are requesting a change of zoning to allow livestock on the property that they are selling.

| would like it to be known that I, Lynn Latimer, a resident at 3251 N Riley Cir, have no objection to this change.

If you need something more from me, please advise.
Thank you

Lynn Latimer

Sent from my iPhone





